CARDRONA VALLEY RESIDENTS AND
RATEPAYERS SOCIETY INCORPORATED

2256 Cardrona Valley Road RD2 Wanaka 9382

Email: badams(@slingshot,co.nz

Monday 5™ December 2016.

Queenstown lakes District Council,
Shotover Street,
Queenstown,

Re: Mount Cardrona Station Private Plan Change.

Dear Sir,

At a properly constituted meeting of the Cardrona Valley Residents and Ratepayers
Society Incorporated Executive committee on Sunday 13" November 2016,
The following resolution was proposed, seconded and passed unanimously :

“That the CVRRS write to QLDC requesting that they receive and process the Mount
Cardrona Station Private Plan change application in order that it can be presented to
the Cardrona Community and other interested parties for formal consultation and due
consideration and that the Chair is authorized to prepare such communication”.

We are delighted to support the proposed private Plan change and would request that
the QLDC see their way clear to commencing the process as soon as possible as
there continues to be significant community benefits — example Infrastructure
solutions.

Your%erely,
ﬁl%;; Adams.
Chair CVRRS.



